A message from Principal Wilson,
 
Good afternoon STEM Scholars and Families,
 
     As you know we will return to school on a hybrid schedule on Monday, October 19, 2020.
In preparation of the return, we have scheduled two live Zoom meetings, with our STEM families.  Please be prepared to log in on:
 
Monday, October 12, 2020 at 6 p.m. –


Return to Hybrid Webinar SMBR
	When:
	Mon Oct 12, 2020 6pm – 7pm Eastern Time - New York

	Joining info:
	Join the Live Stream: https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/7ba905b4-0605-4e51-831e-c9d6a9d64512




Or join us on Tuesday, October 13, 2020 at 1 p.m. –
Return to Hybrid Webinar at SMBR
	When:
	Tue Oct 13, 2020 1pm – 2pm Eastern Time - New York

	Joining info:
	Join the Live Stream: https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/d1fd2d72-9699-4e7a-bd30-43f1f5d09da3


 
It is only necessary for you to attend one of the meetings.  Also, please check out our SMBR web page, where we have uploaded a video,
Yours in Education,
 
India Wilson, M.Ed.
Principal
STEM Middle @BRJH
614-367-1602
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